

## September 14, 2016

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate the Virginia Commonwealth University Alumni RVA GOLD chapter in hosting the Fourth Annual Alumni Charity Challenge in Richmond, Virginia.

The Alumni Charity Challenge has played an instrumental role in fighting hunger here in the Commonwealth of Virginia by collecting and donating more than 20 tons of food since 2013.

I commend the alumni present here today and applaud you all for all of your incredible work. I wish you all the best in meeting your goal of collecting 20,000 pounds of food today to donate to the Central Virginia Food Bank.

Thank you for the valuable work that you are doing and please accept my best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Tim Kaine

Tu/L